
 

 

Hello Northside Knights of Columbus golf supporters 
 

2019 K of C Council 4451 Annual Fundraising Golf Tournament 
 
 

In the past you have helped us with our golf tournament.  This is our biggest fundraiser of the 
year.  Again, we come to you and ask for your support.  Though we no longer have the raffle, if you 

send a contribution, we will put your name in a hat to draw a chance for a $25.00 gift card. 
 

The Knights of Columbus Council 4451 Annual Fund-Raising Golf Tournament will be held on July 16, 2019 at the 
PHEASANT ACRES Golf Course AT 10705 County Rd 116, Rogers, MN 55374. 

 
Pheasant Acres Phone Number: (763) 428-8244 

 
Prizes for Longest Drive (Male/Female) Closest to Pin (Male/Female) & Longest Putt (Team) 

 
If you need forms sent to you, please call Tim Kelvie at (612) 720-9933. 

 
This Tournament is a Five Man Scramble and there will be prizes for First, Second, and Third Place 

teams.  The cost is $100.00 per player.  This includes:  Golf, Cart, and Dinner.  Dinner Menu to be 
arranged later.  Golf course is not open as of THIS notice. 

 
Designated the Vince Shannon Memorial Golf Tournament, again this year we will designate a 

memorial at each of the holes for all the Deceased Brother Knights who have passed away. We are 
accepting donations from anyone who would like to sponsor a GOLF HOLE OR a GOLF TEE in 

memory of a special Knight from your life. 
 

Now here’s where you can help the Northside Knights of Columbus because we are also 
selling Hole Sponsors or Golf Tees for your Business.  ($100.00). This is an opportunity to 

promote your Business to represent a hole at this year’s tournament. 
 

Call Tim Kelvie at (612) 720-9933 or Bill Moore at (612) 806-4560 for more information. 
 
 

For your pre-registration forms, you can find them at: http://www.kelvie.net/golf 
 

This is Council 4451’s only major fund raising event of the year.  We support Seminarians, 
Student Loans, Special Olympics, North Side Parishes, various charities, other religious 

organizations, as well as prolife organizations. 


